
Request Form 
 
The PTO is excited to collaborate with the staff and families of NLA!   
 
While we may not be able to honor every request, we will do our best.  
If this is a new idea for an event, or a request for funds above and beyond the annual budget, in 
addition to you presenting this request at our next PTO meeting, we also request that, in turn, you 
volunteer for one of our upcoming PTO events.  
 
PTO meets the 2nd Tuesday of every month at 6:30 pm, typically, in room #220 at the K-6 building. 
Address: 4576  232nd St N, Forest Lake, MN 55025 
 
If you can not make it in person but can make it virtually, please use the following link.  
https://meet.google.com/hum-nnqr-pgd          Or dial: +1 252-385-2700         PIN: 207531528 
 
Please bring this form to the next meeting and email it in advance to 
pto@northlakesacademy.org. 
Thanks so much!  
 

Staff Name  

Grade/Department  

Item/Event requesting  

Monetary commitment  

Details about request ​
(What grades will it 
impact, involvement you’d 
like from PTO, etc.) 
 
 

 

Is there a grant available? Yes ______________           No ______________  

What upcoming events 
would you be able to 
volunteer for? 
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